Tamarack Estates

Environmental Assessment

THE STUDY: i 2)

The Town of Caledon is in
the process of completing
a Schedule ‘B’ Municipal
Class Environmental
Assessment Study to
evaluate drainage issues in
the Tamarack Estates
subdivision.

WE WANT TO
HEAR FROM YOU:

Public participation forms
an integral part of the study
to ensure that the ongoing
concerns of the public and
affected groups within the
study area are identified, documented and addressed.

All stakeholders are invited to a Public Information Centre that is being held to
share information on existing conditions and potential alternatives. Community
members will have the chance to provide input on concerns within the study area.
The PIC will be an informal “Open House” with materials on display and members
of the project team on hand to answer questions.

DATE: If you are unable to attend the public meeting and
October 1,2019 would like to provide any comments on the study, or
TIME: for any further information on the study, please

) contact the study leaders below:
6—-8p.m.
LOCATION: Cassie Schembri

Senior Project Manager

Victoria Parks Town of Caledon

Community Centre 905.584.2272 x 4258
35 Victoria Crescent, . )
Mono Mills cassie.schembri@caledon.ca
L7K 0A1 Janusz Czuj
Consultant Project Manager
GHD Limited
519.340.4269

janusz.czuj@ghd.com



